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JUN 9 1990

i

Docket No. 50 456 |
|
1

Commonwealth Edison Company 1

ATTN: Mr. L. D. Butterfield |
Nuclear Licensing Manager i

Box 767 '

Chicago, IL 60690

Gentlemen:

By letter dated January 15, 1988, we informed your Company that an
application fee of $150 was due for each of your applications dated j
September 18 and October 30, 1987. These applications requested a one
time exemption to the annual written exam requirement of the Licensed
Operator Requalification Program Topical Report and approval of a
Control Room Ventilation Interim Operation Plan which would utilize the
service building chiller system for the Braidwood Station Units Nos. 1
and 2. The requested fees have not yet been received by us; therefore,
you are requested to rr.mit $300 within 15 days from the receipt of this
letter.

Sincerely,
Signed by:

Rche M. Diggs

Reba M. Diggs
Facilities Program Coordinator
License Fee Management Branch
Division of Accounting and Finance
Office of Administration and

Resources Management
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